
 

 

 
 
Report to the Town Hall & Facilities Committee 9th November 2022  
 
Additional Cupboard For Foodbank 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

 
1.1  For the council to consider a request from Malmesbury Foodbank for an additional cupboard 

to be sited in the Old School Room. 
 
2. Background  

 
2.1 Malmesbury Foodbank relocated to the Old School Room in April 2022. Prior to moving in they 

purchased 3 x metal cupboards, which we arranged to have installed. 
. 

2.2 Richard Gray, the Foodbank manager has asked if they could install another cupboard, as the 
demands on the foodbank had increased significantly. The additional cupboard would be sited 
on the same wall, but to the left of the door. 

 
3. Financial Implications & Risks 
 
3.1 There are no financial implications for the council as the foodbank would purchase the 

cupboard and pay for the installation.  
 
4. Recommendation 
 
4.1 That the council consider the request for an additional cupboard, for use by the foodbank and 

advise staff accordingly. 
 
 
 
 

                     Peter Roach 
Town Clerk 

October 2022 
 


